Alderman David L. Maack
OFFICE OF THE FIFTH DISTRICT ALDERMAN

October 19, 2007
To: The Honorable Gary Becker & Members of the Common Council
From: David L. Maack

5" District Alderman

Memo Re:  Sav-A-Lot Shopping Carts

Mr. Ben Mascaretti, 1915 N. Main Street, would like the Sustainable Neighborhood Listening
Committee to address safety concerns regarding unsecured shopping carts at the Sav-A-Lot store
on State St. Please invite him to a future meeting.




